
AVRASYA 
İNCELEMELERİ 
MERKEZİ 
CENTER FOR 
EURASIAN STUDIES

OSCE TO MONITOR CONTACT LINE OF AZERBAIJANI, ARMENIAN TROOPS

- 27.11.2017

APA (27 November 2017)

 

The OSCE">OSCE is expected to monitor the line of contact between Azerbaijani and Armenian 
troops on November 28, Azerbaijans Defense Ministry told APA on November 27.

The monitoring will be held under the mandate of the OSCE">OSCEChairperson-in-Office Personal 
Representative along the line of contact in Azerbaijans Gazakh district, according to the message.

On the Azerbaijani side, the monitoring will be held by Personal Representativs field assistants 
Mihail Olaru and Simon Tiller.

On the Azerbaijani territories occupied and controlled by Armenian armed forces, the monitoring 
will be held by Personal Representativs field assistants Ghenadie Petrica, Ognjen Jovic and Martin 
Schuster.
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